VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING

STREETS COMMITTEE

The Streets Committee meeting of the Council of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on February 8, 2022 at 5:30 pm. with Joe Blados presiding.

Present at roll call: (

Council Members:

Berzins, Blados, Lasky, Presot & Walsh

Mayor:

Procuk

Clerk/Treasurer: Engineer:

Frank Henry

Interim Service Dir:

Floriancic

GUESTS:

None

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss road repair projects.

Engineer Mike Henry reviewed the road repair projects:

- Spring Road is ongoing.
- Annual pavement repair will need to be reassessed after the winter season.
- Reconstruct of Galway to tie into the Lancaster, Dorset project timeline.
- Belmont resurfacing project in conjunction with Seven Hills a priority. Sidewalk gaps and base repair to curb ramps will be included.
- Will have to assess any Valley Belt repairs in the near future.
- Will remove a portion of the guardrail on Granger near the Nidec property. This is funded by ODOT and money is already set aside for this.

Mr. Henry updated council on the upper park playground equipment:

- Explained the purchase process and timeline of the equipment purchase.
- The next step will be to bid out the installation and review the final playground layout for the rest of the park area.

Council Member Joe Blados asked if there was any other business to discuss at the Finance meeting. If there is no further business the meeting is adjourned.

Joe Blados Committee Chairman